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	1	 Fungal, mostly fatal, 
ailment of certain trees (5,3,7)
	11	 Not having been ironed 
(9)
	12	 St. Edmundsbury and —, 
East Anglian diocese (7)
	13	 Tread roughly underfoot 
(7)
	14	 Urging strongly and 
earnestly (9)
	15	 Another name for the 
dromedary (7,5)
	17	 River flowing into North 
Sea near Hamburg (4)
	19	 Dispensers used to relieve 
nasal congestion (8)
	21	 ‘— — Generations’, 1994 
film starring Patrick Stewart 
(4,4)
	23	 In Genesis, Ham’s father 
(4)
	24	Excessive love for 
attending plays (12)
	27	Not having been satisfied 
(9)
	28	Soft pedal on a piano (7)
	29	Phrase from Latin meaning 
earnestly (2,5)
	30	Amount of freight being 
carried behind one locomotive 
(9)
	31	 Sweet alcoholic drink (7,8)

DOWN

	2	 University city in east 
central Sweden (7)
	3	 Mild white cheese 
originally made in a town in 
South Wales (10)
	4	 Take place as a result (5)
	5	 Informal word meaning 
old-fashioned or primitive (8)
	6	 Dog with a soft brownish-
red coat (5,6)
	7	 Thrust out or project (6)
	8	 Infected with a bacterium 
that causes ratbite fever (9)
	9	 Eighteen a side football 
game with an oval ball (10,5)
	10	 Time that is expected 
never to arrive or occur (3,5,7)
	16	 Peace Garden State, 
capital Bismarck (5,6)
	18	 In music, played with a 
quivering effect (10)
	20	Early advantage in a race 
(4,5)
	22	 Jewish expression 
conveying good wishes or 
congratulations (8)
	25	Move forwards slowly in 
traffic (4,3)
	26	Of the two upper cavities 
or the heart (6)
	28	The —, 15th jump at 
Aintree (5)
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